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MILLARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

 

 

The Board of Education Committee of the Whole will meet on Monday, February 11, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Don Stroh Administration Center, 5606 South 147th Street. 

 

The Public Meeting Act is posted on the Wall and Available for Public Inspection 

 

Public Comments on agenda items - This is the proper time for public questions and comments on agenda 

items only.  Please make sure a request form is given to the Board Vice-President before the meeting 

begins. 

  

 

A G E N D A 

 

    1.  Building Needs 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Comments - This is the proper time for public questions and comments on any topic.  

Please make sure a request form is given to the Board Vice President before the meeting begins. 



Committee Meeting Minutes 

February 11, 2013 

 

The members of the Board of Education met as a Committee of the Whole on Monday, February 11, 2013 

at 6:00 p.m. at the Don Stroh Administration Center, 5606 South 147
th
 Street. 

 

Present:  Patrick Ricketts, Dave Anderson, Mike Pate, Paul Meyer, Linda Poole, and Mike Kennedy 

 

Patrick Ricketts called the meeting to order at 6:00.  Mr. Ricketts stated that he had received two 

completed forms to request time to speak.  Stacy Jolley, Harvey Oaks PTO President and Kevin Hughes, 

Harvey Oaks Homeowners Association President, were called to the podium and both spoke on the 

security issues at Harvey Oaks Elementary.  They asked that their school be considered for updates if the 

Bond is passed. 

 

Dr. Lutz started the meeting off with the topic of Building Needs.  He stated that the District has been 

working on this issue for months.  Questions asked have been:  Is the District going to pursue a Bond? If 

so, what will it be spent on and what will it cost?  He is still waiting to hear back from the RSP Group out 

of Kansas City regarding their recommendations. 

 

Ed Rockwell gave a presentation on what the Bond would cover and the approximate cost for each 

project.  Categories in the presentation included:  Projects  

       Security  

       Additions & Renovations 

 

Mr. Ricketts reminded everyone of the next Board meeting on February 18 at 6:00 PM. 

 

The Committee of the Whole meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

                            Chairman 
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